From: ELPAC <Do-Not-Reply@info.ets.org>
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 4:16 PM

To:

Subject: ELPAC Reminder--Registration for Administration and Scoring Trainings



Dear Local Educational Agency (LEA) ELPAC Coordinator:

This is a reminder that registration for the 2019 Summative English Language Proficiency Assessments for California (ELPAC) Administration and Scoring Trainings (ASTs) opens today. As the LEA ELPAC Coordinator, only you are able to register participants for training.

To register, use the link you received in the training registration email. Dates and locations can be found on the ELPAC website at the <u>2019 Summative ELPAC ASTs</u> web page.

For further inquiries about the required 2019 Summative ELPAC ASTs and the available resources, please contact the ELPAC Customer Support Center by phone at 844-782-2714 or by email at <u>ELPAC@ets.org</u>.

Sincerely,

ELPAC Project Team Educational Testing Service